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EVENT REVELATION 3 JAMES 5 MATTHEW 24 LUKE 21 

Sixth era 7 " And to the angel of the church in 
Philadephia write, ' These things 
says He who is holy, He who is true, 
"He who has the key of David, He 
who opens and no one shuts, and 
shuts and no one opens: 
 

   

 8 "I know your works. See, I have 
set before you an open door, and no 
one can shut it; for you have a little 
strength, have kept My word, and 
have not denied My name. 
 

James 5:1 Come now, you rich, 
weep and howl for your miseries 
that are coming upon you! 
 2 Your riches are corrupted, and 
your garments are moth-eaten. 
 

  

Evil-doers harassing the 
true believers 

9 "Indeed I will make those of the 
synagogue of Satan, who say they 
are Jews and are not, but lie -- 
indeed I will make them come and 
worship before your feet, and to 
know that I have loved you. 
 

3 Your gold and silver are corroded, 
and their corrosion will be a witness 
against you and will eat your flesh 
like fire. You have heaped up 
treasure in the last days. 
 4 Indeed the wages of the laborers 
who mowed your fields, which you 
kept back by fraud, cry out; and the 
cries of the reapers have reached the 
ears of the Lord of Sabaoth. 
 5 You have lived on the earth in 
pleasure and luxury; you have 
fattened your hearts as in a day of 
slaughter. 
(cp Ps 73) 
 

10 "And then many will be 
offended, will betray one another, 
and will hate one another. 
11 "Then many false prophets will 
rise up and deceive many. 
12 "And because lawlessness will 
abound, the love of many will grow 
cold. 
 

12 "But before all these things [the 
Tribulation], they will lay their 
hands on you and persecute you, 
delivering you up to the synagogues 
and prisons. You will be brought 
before kings and rulers for My 
name's sake. 
13 "But it will turn out for you as an 
occasion for testimony. 
14 "Therefore settle it in your hearts 
not to meditate beforehand on what 
you will answer; 
15 "for I will give you a mouth and 
wisdom which all your adversaries 
will not be able to contradict or 
resist. 
16 "You will be betrayed even by 
parents and brothers, relatives and 
friends; and they will put some of 
you to death. 
17 "And you will be hated by all for 
My name's sake. 
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Endurance to the end 10 "Because you have kept My 
command to persevere, I also will 
keep you from the hour of trial 
which shall come upon the whole 
world, to test those who dwell on 
the earth. 
 

6 You have condemned, you have 
murdered the just; he does not resist 
you. 
7 Therefore be patient, brethren, 
until the coming of the Lord. See 
how the farmer waits for the 
precious fruit of the earth, waiting 
patiently for it until it receives the 
early and latter rain. 
 
Compare the above to Heb 10:31-
38: 
“For ye had compassion of me in my 
bonds, and took joyfully the spoiling 
of your goods, knowing in 
yourselves that ye have in heaven a 
better and an enduring substance. 
Cast not away therefore your 
confidence, which hath great 
recompence of reward. 
For ye have need of patience, that, 
after ye have done the will of God, ye 
might receive the promise. 
For yet a little while, and he that shall 
come will come, and will not tarry. 
Now the just shall live by faith: but if 
any man draw back, my soul shall 
have no pleasure in him.” 
 

15 " Therefore when you see the 
'abomination of desolation,' spoken 
of by Daniel the prophet, standing in 
the holy place" (whoever reads, let 
him understand), 
16 "then let those who are in Judea 
flee to the mountains. 
17 "Let him who is on the housetop 
not go down to take anything out of 
his house. 
18 "And let him who is in the field 
not go back to get his clothes. 
19 "But woe to those who are 
pregnant and to those who are 
nursing babies in those days! 
20 "And pray that your flight may 
not be in winter or on the Sabbath. 
 

18 "But not a hair of your head shall 
be lost. 
19 "By your patience possess your 
souls. 
20 " But when you see Jerusalem 
surrounded by armies, then know 
that its desolation is near. 
21 "Then let those who are in Judea 
flee to the mountains, let those who 
are in the midst of her depart, and 
let not those who are in the country 
enter her. 
22 "For these are the days of 
vengeance, that all things which are 
written may be fulfilled. 
 

Christ’s return 11 "Behold, I am coming quickly! 
Hold fast what you have, that no 
one may take your crown. 
 

8 You also be patient. Establish 
your hearts, for the coming of the 
Lord is at hand. 
 

13 "But he who endures to the end 
shall be saved. 
14 "And this gospel of the kingdom 
will be preached in all the world as 
a witness to all the nations, and then 
the end will come. 
 

23 "But woe to those who are 
pregnant and to those who are 
nursing babies in those days! For 
there will be great distress in the 
land and wrath upon this people. 
 24 "And they will fall by the edge 
of the sword, and be led away 
captive into all nations. And 
Jerusalem will be trampled by 
Gentiles until the times of the 
Gentiles are fulfilled. 
 25 " And there will be signs in the 
sun, in the moon, and in the stars; 
and on the earth distress of nations, 



Chart Comparing Similar Concepts in the Books of the New Testament 

 

3 

 

with perplexity, the sea and the 
waves roaring; 
 26 "men's hearts failing them from 
fear and the expectation of those 
things which are coming on the 
earth, for the powers of heaven will 
be shaken. 
 27 "Then they will see the Son of 
Man coming in a cloud with power 
and great glory. 
 28 "Now when these things begin 
to happen, look up and lift up your 
heads, because your redemption 
draws near." 
 29 Then He spoke to them a 
parable: "Look at the fig tree, and 
all the trees. 
 30 "When they are already budding, 
you see and know for yourselves 
that summer is now near. 
 31 "So you also, when you see 
these things happening, know that 
the kingdom of God is near. 
 32 "Assuredly, I say to you, this 
generation will by no means pass 
away till all things take place. 
 

 12 "He who overcomes, I will make 
him a pillar in the temple of My 
God, and he shall go out no more. 
And I will write on him the name of 
My God and the name of the city of 
My God, the New Jerusalem, which 
comes down out of heaven from My 
God. And I will write on him My 
new name. 
13 "He who has an ear, let him hear 
what the Spirit says to the 
churches." ' 

9 Do not grumble against one 
another, brethren, lest you be 
condemned. Behold, the Judge is 
standing at the door! 
10 My brethren, take the prophets, 
who spoke in the name of the Lord, 
as an example of suffering and 
patience. 
11 Indeed we count them blessed 
who endure. You have heard of the 
perseverance of Job and seen the 
end intended by the Lord -- that the 
Lord is very compassionate and 
merciful. 

  

 


